
Bureau of Land Management
Fairbanks District Office
P. GQ. Box 1150
Fairbanks, Alaska 99707

Attention: Richard H. LeDosquet
District Manager

Dear Mr. LeDosquet:

to. OL

October 13, 1975

BLM Reference: 2820 (210)

Re: F-21145 R/W Grant
South of Yukon River
to Prudhoe Bay

Reference a copy of your mescrandum to the Alaska Pipeline office
dated October 7, 1975, concerning “as builts" for the haul road from a
point in Section 28, F. 12 N., R. 10 W., Fairbanks Meridian to the north
line of T. 1.N., R. 18 E., Umiat Principal Meridian.

Department of Highways notes that there may still be some minor
ailignaent changes for various reasons. As soon as the road is compécted
and accepted by the Department of Highways, a full set of "as builts"’
will be submitted to your office, for completion of the amended grant
BLM # F-21145.
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Sincerely yorrs,

WOODROW JOu2NSEet
Interior District Engineer

Lk EAL.COD ptt
Harold A. Cameron
Acting Interior District
Right of Way Agent


